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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

' OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

September 25, 1979

Mr, Ernest Padilla
0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Re: Elvis L. Roberts
Wade #1
B-21=20N=11W
Dear Mr. Padilla:

Mr. Larry Bedford of Bedford, Inc. phoned me to report that
he has not received payment for plugging the captioned well.

The work was approved July, 11, 1979,
We cannot afford for the incompetence of others to cause
the plugging contractors to avoid working for us. We will be
calling for more contracts in the near future.
Please initiate another follow-up on your request for payment.
If we can be of assistance, please contact us.
Yours very truly,

I (el

A. R, Kendrick
District Supervisor
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